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 Thursday 25th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents,            

 

As part of our History curriculum, Year 3 will be visiting The Oriental Museum on Tuesday 12th March 2024 to 

complete a workshop based on the Ancient Egyptians and explore what life was like during this time. We will be 

leaving school around 9:15am and will return to school for normal dismissal time.  

 

As this is an all-day trip, children will require a packed lunch. If you are eligible for ‘Free School Meals’ and would 

like the school to provide your child with a packed lunch, please contact us by Friday 1st March to advise. If you are 

unsure whether you are eligible please contact the school office. 

 

We ask that parents provide their children with: 

• Water bottle  

• Waterproof coat  

• Backpack to transport belongings 

 

Children are to attend School in their normal uniform.  

 

The total cost of the trip to school is £442.00 for transport and venue costs (£13.81 per pupil). Therefore, we would 

be grateful for any voluntary contributions towards the cost of this trip. A payment has been set up of £10 on your 

child’s SchoolMoney account – please feel free to overwrite this amount to whatever contribution you’re able to 

make. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Lockerbie 

Class Teacher 

 


